Dear Parents,
YBarkaemble poautenu!

21 oKTAGPA B HalLel WKoe COCTOUTCA Npa3aHMK oceHWU. Mbl 3an1aHMpoBanm
MHOTO MHTEPECHOro U No3HaBaTe/IbHOro. PebsTa MOryT NPUIATK B KOCTIOMAX,
NOAXOAALWMX K NPA3AHUKY UM B KOCTIOMAX AN X3A1yuHa.

Azbuka School will have ‘Spooky Autumn Festival’ on Thursday 21 October
2021.

We would like the children to come into school wearing something spooky or
‘autumnal’. The afternoon will consist of many activities such as pumpkin
decorating, making slime and enjoying a delicious yellow pea soup. We will
finish the day with a spooky disco.

Costumes should be appropriate as the children will still go to the park that
day.

Thank you,
Azbuka Staff



